

February 11, 2015

Angela Foddrill d/b/a Bliss 58 Exchange Street Portland, Maine 04101

RE: Proposed Exterior Sign for 42 Middle Street Retail Entrance

Dear Angela,

I have received your signage application and have review the various documents including the drawing of the proposed exterior sign. The design is excellent and is therefore approved.

As always, if you have any questions, please do not hesitate to call me.

Sincerely,

Peter S. Skapinsky, CPM As Authorized Agent for the 44 Exchange Street LLC, Owner peter@dirigomgmt.com





E-MAIL: info@dirigomgmt.com WEB SITE: www.dirigomgmt.com